
On 30 August 2008, Pearl Ogden launched her 11th book titled The Fuller Family of the  
Katherine Region in the beautiful grounds of O’Keefe House, Katherine. The day also 
coincided with the Open Garden Scheme and it was a successful fund raising day for the 
National Trust. Those who attended the launch were treated to morning tea as Pearl spoke 
about the Fullers who were just one branch of her family tree. The Fullers were drovers, 
pastoralists, peanut farmers and medical staff who arrived in the Katherine region during 
the late 1800s.  
 

 
 

 
 

At the launch  
From left: Historical Society Council members, Bev Phelts, Yvonne Forrest, Janie Mason 

and Pearl Ogden with her book 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


